

**Zadanie 1 Uzupełnij tekst wyrazami z ramki.**

animals bed dishwasher living room plants table washing

Good morning, kids!

Don't forget to do the chores!

Linda, be a good girl and feed the <sup>0</sup>animals. Then water all the <sup>1</sup> \_\_\_\_\_. Sam, please clear the <sup>2</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ after breakfast and load the <sup>3</sup> \_\_\_\_\_. Then vacuum the <sup>4</sup> \_\_\_\_\_. Philip, please hang out the <sup>5</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ in the garden. And don't forget to make your <sup>6</sup> \_\_\_\_\_!

Mum

**Zadanie 2. Dopasuj początki zdań do ich zakończenia**

0 Easy-going people g

1 Messy people \_\_\_\_\_

2 Organised people \_\_\_\_\_

3 Patient people \_\_\_\_\_

4 Bossy people \_\_\_\_\_

5 Quiet people \_\_\_\_\_

6 Loud people \_\_\_\_\_

- a) don't talk a lot.
- b) tell everybody what to do.
- c) like planning everything.
- d) don't tidy their rooms and never know where their things are.
- e) can wait a long time.
- f) make a lot of noise.
- g) ~~don't get upset easily~~

**Zadanie 3 Uzupełnij zdania wyrazami z nawiasów w czasie Present Simple lub the Present Continuous.**

- 0 I am listening (listen) to a French song right now. I don't understand (not understand) the words though.
- 1 Tina \_\_\_\_\_ (do) a History quiz at the moment. She \_\_\_\_\_ (know) the answers to all the questions!
- 2 We \_\_\_\_\_ (love) sports. Right now we \_\_\_\_\_ (play) tennis.

**Zadanie 4. Przeczytaj tekst i zdecyduj, czy podane zdania są prawdziwe (P), czy fałszywe (F).**

- |   |                                                      |              |
|---|------------------------------------------------------|--------------|
| 0 | Marty gets up early in the morning on Saturdays.     | <u>P</u> / F |
| 1 | Marty makes his bed and tidies his room once a week. | P / F        |
| 2 | Marty's mum has pancakes for breakfast.              | P / F        |
| 3 | After breakfast, Marty does one more chore.          | P / F        |
| 4 | Marty's brother gets up later than Marty.            | P / F        |
| 5 | Jamie doesn't look after the family's pets.          | P / F        |

**Saturday chores!**

*by Marty Winston*

My Saturday mornings begin at half past six. I like getting up early. I have a shower, make my bed and tidy my room. I do this every day. Then I set the table and make breakfast. I make pancakes for my brother Jamie and my sister Anna, eggs for Dad, toast for Mum, tea and orange juice. I'm the best cook in my family! (I want to be a chef one day.)

After breakfast, I load the washing machine: white clothes first and then clothes with dark colours. Mum doesn't want my brother to do this chore. A week ago, he washed his red shirt with some white clothes. Now we've got pink socks and pink T-shirts!

My brother Jamie and my sister Anna get up at nine. They hate getting up early. They have chores too. Anna takes the clothes out of the washing machine and hangs them out. Then she vacuums the rooms. Jamie feeds our dogs, brushes them and takes them for a walk. The animals love Jamie and he's very patient with them. He also takes out the rubbish at night. He hates this job!

**Zadanie 5. Uzupełnij dialog wyrazami z ramki.**

|                                                               |
|---------------------------------------------------------------|
| card   cash   change   check   list   offer   queue   trolley |
|---------------------------------------------------------------|

**Ben:** Have you got the shopping <sup>0</sup>list, Sue?

**Sue:** Yes, I have. We need some apples and oranges. Let's put them in the shopping <sup>1</sup>\_\_\_\_\_.

**Ben:** Oh! Look at this chocolate. It's on special <sup>2</sup>\_\_\_\_\_.

**Sue:** Let's buy a bar. And can you <sup>3</sup>\_\_\_\_\_ the price of that tea?

**Ben:** It's quite expensive, but Mum loves it. I think we've got everything. Let's go and stand in the <sup>4</sup>\_\_\_\_\_.

**Sue:** Are you going to pay by <sup>5</sup>\_\_\_\_\_?

**Ben:** No, I prefer to pay in <sup>6</sup>\_\_\_\_\_.

**Sue:** Don't forget to get your <sup>7</sup>\_\_\_\_\_.

**Zadanie 6 Wybierz poprawne odpowiedzi.**

- 0 A car is faster / ~~the fastest~~ than a bicycle.
- 1 This dress is longer / ~~the longest~~ than that dress.
- 2 Martina is funnier / ~~the funniest~~ person in my class.
- 3 I'm more organised / ~~the most organised~~ than my sister.
- 4 Are you better / ~~the best~~ dancer in your family?

**Zadanie 7 Uzupełnij zdania, używając too, enough lub as.**

- 0 I don't like this shop. It isn't modern enough.
- 1 I can't wear these boots. They're \_\_\_\_\_ small for me.
- 2 Is Marty \_\_\_\_\_ friendly as his sister?
- 3 The water isn't warm \_\_\_\_\_ for swimming.
- 4 The chocolate cake isn't as tasty \_\_\_\_\_ the apple pie.
- 5 You can't buy this dress. It's \_\_\_\_\_ expensive.

**Zadanie 8 Uzupełnij dialog wyrażeniami a–f.**

- a) Can I try it on?
- b) Can I help you?
- c) Here you are.
- d) I'm looking for a dress.
- e) The changing rooms are over there.
- f) Yes, we do.

**Shop assistant:** Good morning. <sup>0</sup> b

**Customer:** <sup>1</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ I like this one. Do you have it in blue?

**Shop assistant:** <sup>2</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ What size are you?

**Customer:** 10.

**Shop assistant:** <sup>3</sup> \_\_\_\_\_

**Customer:** Thank you. <sup>4</sup> \_\_\_\_\_

**Shop assistant:** Yes, of course. <sup>5</sup> \_\_\_\_\_